
 
 

                                                       Date: October 29th, 2024 
 

 
Re:  REMEMBRANCE DAY 
 

Dear Parents, 

On Monday, November 4th, 2024, we will be commemorating Remembrance Day. 

Students in grades 3 to 6 will have the opportunity to experience a presentation from 

Canadian Armed Forces Veterans. Our Preschool and Cycle 1 students will then be 

visited in their class by the Veterans who will also discuss the significance of this 

commemoration.  

Please note that all our students will receive a sticker poppy on that day. To show our 

solidarity towards our veterans, we kindly ask for a $2 voluntary contribution per student. 

Monies raised from donations provide direct assistance for veterans in financial need, as 

well as funding for medical equipment, medical research, home services, long term care 

facilities and many other endeavors.   

Should you wish to support this cause, we kindly ask that you send your voluntary 

contribution to your child’s homeroom teacher on Monday, November 4th. 

Thanking you in advance for your continued generosity. 

Kind Regards, 

Marsha Excellent 
Vice Principal      
East Hill Elementary School 
  

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


